Dear Edison Parents,

N4

opens up Edison to new funding opportunities to help improve learning environments for students.

We’re excited to share that our school is part of the Coca-Cola Give program. This

The best part? Donations don’t come out of your own pocket. When you make Coca-Cola purchases,

you simply enter the product codes here: https://us.coca-cola.com/give/schools/ and our school

receives a donation. Please visit the website often as each code is a donation to Edison’s PTO.

When you log on to https://us.coca-cola.com/give/schools/ you will:

1. Sign up for an account.

2. Search for Thomas A. Edison Elem.

3. Click on Enter Code.

4. Enter the code from any Coca-Cola product.

5. Hit Enter.

It’s that easy! You can enter as many codes as you’d like, as each reward will be donated to our PTO.

Codes can be found on the bottom of plastic caps, inside cases of soda, on water bottles produced by

Coca-Cola, etc. If interested, you can also scan these codes using your phone.

As always thank you for your support!



